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ATLANTA VRDAN CORPS 
30 COUR TL AND STREE T , N .E . I PHONE [ 404] 524 -8 091 / AT L AN T A, GEORGI A 3030 3 

George Berry 

Sam Williams ~ 

August 12, 1969 

SUBJECT: Telephone bill 

During the period May 13 to June 13, 1969, the Urban Corps accrued a large 
telephone bill due to calls made to college Financial Aid Officers concerning 
college work study sponsorship of summer interns. Naturally, this bill was 
larger than expected due to placement of students during the planning period. 
We are aware of city regulations concerning long distance telephone calls and 
have records i n our office to justify every call. If you would like for us 
to itemize this bill, please send it back to us and we will do so. 




